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                    NEWSROUND MARCH 2021
        For Drapers Almshouses 


The snow was pretty but it is lovely to see the warm sun. Paul has some great plans for the garden this year so do take a walk around when you can. He celebrates his 60th on Saturday 20th but we can’t see him slowing down!
CORONAVIRUS: We are so thankful that we do not have any cases of Covid on site and all who have had it have recovered. Thank you for your prayers. 

You may have heard on the news that restrictions to protect us from the virus are being eased bit by bit from now until June 21st. 
From 8th May you will be allowed to meet up outside with 1 person not from your household. We suggest that you still wear a mask. You may still only allow one person inside your almshouse if they are in your “bubble”.  

From 29th May you may meet up with up to 6 people outside. You are welcome to use the gardens at Yoakley as long as your visitors do not wander too much or get in the way of other residents.    

It looks as though we will only be allowed to let you back into Yoakley House after 21st June and only if case numbers continue to fall and we stay virus free. We are hoping to organise some outdoor events between now and then for your entertainment weather permitting.

VACCINATIONS: All Yoakley House residents and staff have had their first vaccinations and are due the second in March. Most almshouse residents have had one if not two vaccinations. If you have not yet had any and would like to, please let Julie the warden know and we will contact your GP.  

STAFF: Julie Branscombe the cook is taking early retirement at the end of March. We wish her well.
HAIRDRESSING: Jayne is still in recovery in a hospital closer to home - please keep her in your prayers.  Laura will be focussing on activities now that Thelma has retired. We are interviewing someone who has offered to help with hairdressing for the time being and hope she will be able to join us this month. She will be Covid tested three times a week (as all our staff are). 
FUNDRAISER: We are starting a Just Giving campaign this month to raise money for new wheelchairs and slings for hoists in Yoakley. (We are missing our League of Friends who usually help us out with fundraising but haven’t been able to hold any events for over a year.) As part of this, Yoakley residents will be doing a lap or two of the grounds in their wheelchairs weather permitting. We know that several of you do the regular walk around too. If you would be prepared to ask family and friends to sponsor you to help us get to our target of £3,000 that would be marvellous. https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/WheelsandSlings
